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   Remote Learning  

We are trying to limit the number of visitors in 
school, therefore any comments or questions, 
please telephone the school or email me directly.  

Thank you  

Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Who won the pumpkin? 

Congratulations to Lilith for winning 
our giant, school-grown pumpkin.  

Hope you enjoy carving it!  

Remote Learning – Google Classroom 
In the event of a class bubble having to close, class teachers will provide remote learning through 
Google Classroom. Every child has been given their own Gmail address. They are able to log onto 
their online classroom using these details. 

We have created a step-by-step guide on how to access Google Classroom on our school website. 
This can be found under the ‘Remote Learning’ tab. 

It is a requirement that children access our remote learning platform on the days that they would 
usually attend school. It is important that good communication between school and parents/carers 
is maintained during a bubble closure. We ask that all children respond to the daily task briefing on 
their Google Classroom homepage. This is so that the class teacher can record who has been able 
to engage with the learning tasks. 

In order for children to become familiar with Google Classroom, all teachers will set their holiday 
homework tasks via this platform. This went live on Friday 23rd October. 

We welcome any feedback about our new approach to remote learning. Please contact the school 
office via phone or email to share your thoughts and opinions. 

Important message  
If you need to contact the school with any Coronavirus concerns over the 
half term, then please email me at head.westfield@halton.gov.uk and I will 
make contact with you.  

You must inform the school immediately of a confirmed case of 
Coronavirus in your family. 
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Star of the week 23rd October 2020 

Congratulations to the following children who received star of the week.  

Willow - Alaya Pike  

Cherry - Eli Condron 

Maple -  Lexi Adams  

Larch -  Layla O Neill 

Birch -   Harry Lea  

Oak - Lillie Ashton  

Tidiest classroom - Larch 

Lunchtime award - Willow 

Attendance 23rd October  
Willow 99% 
Cherry 94% 

Maple 98.7% 
Larch 100% 
Birch 98.6% 
Oak 96.3% 

Whole School 97.9% 

Well done to Larch with 100%

PTA Colouring competition winners 

Congratulations to Jasmine Ashton from Larch and 
Mason Coombes from Willow for winning the PTA 

colouring competition. 

Thank you to everyone who entered.  

Watch out for the Christmas colouring competition!   


